
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lower School Prize Giving- Arrangements for Fourth Form. 

 

Dear Parent, 
I am writing to inform you that whilst Lower School Prize Giving is 

taking place in the afternoon of Wednesday, 10th July, the Fourth 
Form students will be remaining in school to focus on careers 
software in preparation for their individual careers interviews next year. 

The school day will finish at normal time of 3:55pm so school 
buses will be collecting students as usual. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us by e-
mail at upperschooloffice@ripongrammar.com or telephone 01765 
602647 ext. 246. 

 

Kind regards, 
Miss R. Clark 

Head of Upper School 
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